
This patient pamphlet has moved. 

Please try your search here: 
http://www.nshealth.ca/patientinformation

Or visit the NSHA Library Services catalogue 
to look for this and many other materials for 
patients and staff: http://libcat.nshealth.ca

Find the current index of patient education 
resources and print ordering instructions 

under NSHA Library Services: 
http://library.nshealth.ca/Pamphlets

Contact pamphlets@nshealth.ca or 
902-464-3146 with questions or pamphlet projects. 

Nova Scotia Health Authority patient education information is to be 
updated every 3 years or as needed.


